



Tel: 353 42 9370200 Fax: 353 42 9370201

Web: www.dkit.ie E-Mail: reception@dkit.ie E-Mail: first.surname@dkit.ie

August 2025

Dear Student

I want to welcome to the Department of Nursing, Midwifery and Early Years. I am delighted that you have accepted your offer to study with us here in Dundalk Institute of Technology. I look forward to meeting you on the 11th September at 9am and getting to know you over the next four years. In preparation for commencing your programme, I would like you to read the information in relation to Occupational Health and requirements for Clinical placement. In preparation for Occupational Health can you please complete a short form that is accessible via the link below or via the QR code below. If you complete the form as soon as possible but at the latest the 8th September would be much appreciated.

https://forms.office.com/e/aacBkuTeyn

Dundalk Institute of Technology
Nurse/ Midwife Registration form
with HSE Occ Health Form

Looking forward to seeing you on the 11th

Yours sincerely,

Dr Briege King

Head of Department of Nursing, Midwifery and Early Years

Email: briege.king@dkit.ie Tel: +353429370200 ext. 2724







